
From: 
Sent: 

Huffman, Mark (Law 
7/22/2011 12:56:08 PM 

To: 'Shapson, Mitchell' (mitchell.shapson@cpuc.ca.gov); 'sha@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(sha@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Oil 11-06-011: July 15, 2011 data request 

Mitchell 

This e-mail is to confirm my conversation with you of a few minutes ago, in which you agreed to give 
PG&E an extension until noon on August 1 to respond to the July 15, 2011, CPSD data request that 
was sent to Brian Cherry. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please let me know right away if I have misunderstood 
you, and this is not acceptable to CPSD. As I mentioned on the phone, we will provide the responses to 
you by July 28 if they are available at that time. 

Mark Huffman 

SB GT&S 0238951 
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